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 June 2023 June 2024 FY 2023 YTD FY 2024 YTD 

Circulation - 

physical 

27,502 27,743 208,082 201,893 

Circulation – 

electronic 

14,920 54,864 181,564 237,682 

Total 42,422 82,607 389,646 439,575 

     

In-house 

computer use 

891 1,079 8,518 8,063 

     

Library Visits- 

Physical 

14,342 15,785 114,092 122,932 

 
Library Visits- 

Catalog 

22,065 19,901 164,798 156,211 

Total 36,407 35,686 278,890 279,143 

     

Programs 
3,149 1,894 19,047 22,109 

Outreach 
1,231 67 2,954 2,6572 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1 Fiscal year runs from October 1st through September 30. Note: Some stats come in after report is due and may be added at a later 

2 This number may vary depending on when the stats are received 



The Summer Reading Program kicked off with the Maker Pfest. Guests enjoyed an 
afternoon of demos and hands-on activities with artists and makers from the Central 
Texas area. 

 
 
 
Each summer, the library welcomes the kids, teens, and 
adults of Pflugerville to enjoy a summer full of books, 
fun, and special events. The library uses Beanstack, an 
online reading tracker, for all our reading challenges. The 
entire family is invited to compete in our friendly team-
based reading challenge in Beanstack. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
New this year, Maker Market, local artisans and 
makers who have created using the equipment 
available in the Pfab Lab were invited to sell their 
goods. 
 
 
 
 

 

The library continued working on updates 
during June. The circulation and host 
desks have been replaced with modular 
furniture for ease of relocation and 
replacement when needed. 
 
 
 
The library introduced study pods, these 
pods can be reserved for individual or 
small group study at no cost. When not 
reserved, the pods become first come 
first served. 

Director Jennifer Griswold and Head of Youth Services 
Melissa Grzybowski are attending the American 
Library Association Conference in San Diego. Melissa 
is attending as part of her role as the Chair of the 
Children’s Round Table. Jennifer is attending as part 
of her roles on the Freedom to Read Foundation and 
Intellectual Freedom Round Table. 
 


